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Town of Amherstburg

Dear Mayor Michael Prue, Councilors and Staff of the Town of Amherstburg, 

On behalf of the Amherstburg Food and Fellowship Mission, I would like to extend our heartfelt 
thanks for your generous donation of cash and gift cards this Christmas season. Your kindness 
and thoughtfulness have truly touched our hearts and made a significant difference in the lives 
of those we serve. 

We were overwhelmed by your generosity and deeply moved by the continued support the 
Town of Amherstburg shows us throughout the year. Your commitment to helping us fulfill our 
mission of providing for those in need is invaluable. It is because of compassionate individuals 
and organizations like yours that we are able to make a meaningful impact in our community. 

The holiday season can be a challenging time for many, and your contributions have brought 
not only material aid but also hope and joy to those who benefit from our services. Your 
unwavering support reminds us of the strength and unity within our community and inspires us 
to continue our work with renewed dedication. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and for being a steadfast partner in our efforts to 
make Amherstburg a place where no one is left behind. We are truly grateful for your support 
and look forward to continuing our collaboration in the years to come. 

Wishing you all a joyful holiday season and a prosperous New Year. 

With gratitude, 

a_,.� 
On behalf of the Board and Volunteers 
timmcallisteraburg@yahoo.ca 
519-736-9140

Tim McAllister, President


